

PO Box 474 South Wellfleet, MA 02663

www.OuterCapeChorale.org

Facebook:

Outer Cape Chorale

Email:

Info@OuterCapeChorale.org

Allison Beavan,
Artistic Director

Board of Trustees:

Russell Braun Marca Daley Janice Gray Barbara Honda Martha Magane Sue Peters Nancy Sweeney Jeff Tagen Dear Friend of the Outer Cape Chorale,

We're singing together again and the sound is glorious! Of course, we're carefully adhering to sensible COVID protocols, but the joy of our collective voices is as strong as ever.

The Chorale has had some ups and downs during 2022 – the joy of returning to the rehearsal hall in February, the disappointment of the COVID-related cancellation of our May concerts, and the triumphant return of the Chamber Singers' June concert series after 3 years. And we're closing the year on a high note – as our singers enthusiastically prepare for OCC's upcoming December concerts, "Songs to Light the Way" – please join us!

The Outer Cape Chorale presents

Songs to Light the Way

featuring *Frostiana* by Randall Thompson, based on the poetry of Robert Frost along with songs for the winter season

Friday, December 9, 2022 at 7PM
Saturday December 10, 2022 at 5PM
Provincetown Town Hall
(Saturday's performance will be livestreamed on Facebook)

Sunday December 11, 2022 at 3PM Nauset Regional Middle School, Orleans

All performers are fully vaccinated. Audience members are strongly recommended to wear face masks during the performance.

We hope that we can count on your support during our annual fundraising campaign this year. Your contributions make it possible to share the inspiration of choral music with the Outer Cape community and to provide a musical learning experience for our many singers. We believe that music is for everyone – we don't charge admission to our concerts – which means your support is even more important!

(continued on reverse)



PO Box 474 South Wellfleet, MA 02663

www.OuterCapeChorale.org

Facebook:

Outer Cape Chorale

Email:

Info@OuterCapeChorale.org

Allison Beavan,
Artistic Director

Board of Trustees:

Russell Braun Marca Daley Janice Gray Barbara Honda Martha Magane Sue Peters Nancy Sweeney Jeff Tagen There are two ways to make your contribution – with a check using the enclosed envelope, or with a credit card/PayPal by visiting www.OuterCapeChorale.org and clicking "Donate".

All contributions – large and small – are gratefully welcomed.

Important news from Allison: It has been my great joy to serve as the Artistic Director of the Outer Cape Chorale since January 1st of 2016. What a talented, loving and truly incredible organization of amazing people. This all makes it so difficult to announce that I will be stepping down as Artistic Director after this December's concert. Unfortunately, there are several ongoing care commitments within my family and I want to be available to my loved ones. Please know that my gratitude for the Board and all of the singers is boundless! And especially at this time, I wish to thank you, our generous donors. You are OCC, too! Your ongoing support makes OCC possible and makes sure that this fabulous Chorale continues its mission of providing great choral music for everyone on the Outer Cape. Thank you from the bottom of my heart for continuing to cheer OCC on financially and from your seats in the audience as well! I will join you there in the spring!

Lastly, from Jeff: Allison has led us brilliantly for 7 years, helping us grow as vocalists and performing artists. Please join us in wishing her all the best! The search for our next Artistic Director is in progress.

With gratitude,

Jeff Tagen, President

Allison Beavan, Artistic Director

As a not-for-profit tax-exempt organization, your donation is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.